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Executive Board meeting 20 January 2020 

Summary of outcomes 

 

The chair of the Executive Board, Mr Ladislav Hamran, opened the meeting and welcomed the members 
to the first ever meeting of the Executive Board of Eurojust.  

Main decisions 

The Executive Board reviewed the draft Single Programming Document (SPD) 2021-2023, including the 
2021 Draft Budget, and made several revisions. 

Through subsequent written procedure, the Executive Board decided to submit the revised Draft Single 
Programming Document 2021-2023, including the 2021 Draft Budget, to the College for adoption. 

 

 


